
EID PARTIES:  

On Tuesday 25th April, all children have their Eid parties in class in the afternoon. Everyone is 

able to come in their party clothes and bring party food but STRICTLY NO NUTS.  

SPRING FAYRE: 

Our Spring Fayre will be held on Wednesday 26th April from 2:15pm-4:15pm. School will close 

at 2pm on this day so please collect your child at this time. Everyone is then welcome to come 

back to school at 2:15pm to join in the fun and activities in school. Please bring lots of change 

with you as there will be 20p entry per person and lots of fun activities such as bouncy castles, 

face painting, tombola's and raffles!  

Raffle tickets are on sale next week- there are lots of prizes to be won including cash prizes – 

one at £50 and two at £25!  

Reception class are also collecting chocolate for their chocolate tombola, any chocolate               

donations would be greatly appreciated!  

SATS: Year 6 and Year 2 SATS tests start on Tuesday 8th May . Please do not book any  holidays or 

appointments during this time as it is a very important time for the children so they must be in 

school every day.  

TRIPS UPCOMING: Year 2 Victorian Day– Last payment date is 1st May 

so please pay £4 for this on Scopay as soon as possible.  

London Trip– Last payment date is today. Please make sure you have 

paid for this trip. 

Robinwood– Payments can be made in smaller instalments if you wish 

instead of paying the full amount at once.  

Newsletter 20th April 2023 

Eid Mubarak to all our          

families celebrating this 

weekend! From all of us at 

Bradley Primary School. 

School is closed Friday 21st April. We will reopen as normal on Monday 

24th April at 8:45am. Thank you 

Parents: Please see leaflet- If this is something you need more           

information on, please visit the link on the leaflet provided.  


